

Governing Board

Jacqueline S. Gray, President Carolyn Morris, President Elect Pamela B. Deters, Past President Tamara Newcomb, Secretary Patricia Alexander, Treasurer

Society of Indian Psychologists

February 17, 2012

Wendy M.K. Peters, Ph.D. 105 Bramblebush Trail Dayton, OH 45440-3538

Dear Dr. Peters:

It is with great pride I inform you that you are the first Society of Indian Psychologists (SIP) Leadership Development Institute (LDI) Fellow. Your SIP mentor will be Dr. Gayle Morse at Utah State University. Congratulations on your excellent application and leadership efforts thus far. The selection team felt that you were already contributing to SIP and would continue to provide leadership in the future.

Your name has been forwarded to the LDI committee and you will hear from them regarding meetings, matches with your second mentor and logistics for the coming year's events. We at SIP believe you will represent us well and we will benefit from your excellent training.

Because the applicants were all so exceptional, the SIP Executive Committee has decided to develop a SIP Mentoring team that will work with all of the applicants. You will also be able to participate with this group which will meet during the SIP retreat and conference in June in Logan, UT.

Please accept my congratulations on your acceptance into this inaugural class of Minority Leadership Development Fellows. You are an example of what SIP leaders should be.

Respectfully,

Jacqueline S. Gray, President

Society of Indian Psychologists	s, Oklahoma State University, Department of Psych 74078	ology, St	illwater, OK
Phone (405) 744-7591	FAX (405) 744-8067 patricia.alexander@okstate.edu		e-mail: